
From: Mary Walsh [mailto:marywalsh6@bigpond.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, 19 December 2017 12:43 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Cc: mlcinitaly@gmail.com 
Subject: Cross-examination - AM2014/286 
Importance: High 

 
Hello Ms. Stear 
Further to the above matter – and witness statements provided by the applicant parties - we advise 
that, as part of the proceedings 
 
Our Voice Australia wishes to cross examine  
Ms  Leigh Svendsen and  
Messrs Cain and McFarlane 
 
We have participated in AM2014/286 and AM2013/30 – as well as the conciliations there-of and are 
an unfunded voice for family carers and ADE workers  
As such – we have no legal counsel and I will be representing the views of family carers and our ADE 
workers – in this matter 
 
To date we have attending hearings in Sydney – as well as the MSWS Trials - and would incur 
increased personal travel costs should the Hearings be sited in Melbourne. 
However, these witnesses represent the applicants – so we will be available at the Commission’s 
directions-  
 
Thanking you 
 
Mary Walsh 
Our Voice Australia  
Regional Co-ordinator and FWC Representative  
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